
ENVIRONMENTAL IMPACT ASSESSMENT PROCESS

400kV TRANSMISSION LINE SERVITUDE BETWEEN POSEIDON SUBSTATION (near Cookhouse)
AND 

GRASSRIDGE SUBSTATION (near Port Elizabeth), EASTERN CAPE PROVINCE

Notice is given in terms of Regulation 4(6) of the regulations published in Government Notice No R1183
under Section 26 of the Environment Conservation Act (No. 73 of 1989) of Eskom Transmission Group’s
intent to carry out the following activity:

The establishment of a 400kV powerline between Poseidon Substation (located near Cookhouse) and
Grassridge Substation (located near Coega, Port Elizabeth) in the Eastern Cape Province to supply
power to the greater Port Elizabeth area.  This powerline is proposed to follow Eskom’s existing
proclaimed servitude, which lies adjacent to the existing 220kV line which extends between the two
substations.

Bohlweki Environmental, as independent consultants, are to undertake the necessary Environmental
Studies required for establishment of the proposed 400kV powerline.  Sandy & Mazizi Consulting cc is
responsible for the public participation process for the project.  

In order to ensure that you are registered as an interested and affected party, please submit your name,
contact information and interest in the matter to: Sandy Wren at Sandy & Mazizi Consulting cc.  120
Diaz Road, Adcockvale, Port Elizabeth, 6001 or PO Box 23088, Port Elizabeth, 6000 (phone) 041-
3748426 or (fax) 041-3732002.


